Chairs Notes
July 2, 2025
· Next week there is an OSRHE meeting that requires all VPAA to be on Zoom. 
· No chair’s meeting next week  
· Etrieve is not working as well as we had hoped. 
· Budget requests may have gotten a response, but Dr. Golden does not know what they were. The email goes back to the originator 
· Dennis sent something related to hiring for positions.  
· Sometimes to meet budget goals the president says there is a line in the budget but does not fund it so if things go well in the AY there is still the possibility. 
· Tuition and fees increase was approved. 
· An increase was not granted across the board for other institutions.  
· Some requests were denied if the increase was requested for personnel or property increases. 
· President put out the SCH goal
· Lane sent out an email. 
· There have been some department changes that are not visible to everyone. 
· RUSO approved name changes for new departments. We may be able to notify OSRHE. 
· We cannot publish the information on the website yet. 
· People have been moved to new locations due to building closure. 
· Chemistry and Physical Science is now in Hallie McKinney
· Murray Nursing is in the basement of Morrison 
· Dr. St. John is in the classroom building. 
· Honors is on the first floor of the Russell Building 
· CEP
· A lot of people responded
· We do not need to send anyone for religion section
· We have not submitted names to OSRHE 
· Preparing an email for “low pro” programs. 
· OSRHE board waiting for the reports in September 
· Enrollment is flat. 
· 3500 credit hour difference
· We are behind on the goal
· Not overly concerned
· Civitas
· Fully tested early alert – it is working
· Requested to set-up check point alert for Fall.  
· We are working with Eastern to navigate partnership
· Need to nominate new Academic Council chair
· Next week Jennifer Swearengin will have an agenda ready 

